
2/21/2023 MSP Bargaining Update 

Your 2023-36 MSP contract bargaining team is happy to report that we held our second meeting 
with members of the administration’s team on Friday, February 17th. We are still at an early 
stage, but we presented several proposals that we will work hard to win for our members, 
including improving sabbatical benefits for tenure-stream faculty and librarians; expanding 
access to Professional Improvement Fellowships for NTT faculty; supporting green 
transportation benefits; and bringing UWW instructors into the bargaining unit to protect faculty 
rights and quality of instruction. 
 
In the coming weeks we will be presenting more proposals, including a robust package on 
compensation. 
 
Our next meeting with the administration’s team is scheduled for March 3, and we expect to 
have more to report once all our initial proposals are on the table and we move into the 
negotiation stage. 
 


